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Question was raised regarding the second vice-chair position.  Stephen Adrian motion, seconded by 
Patrick Schroeder, made a motion to reinstate the wording in the Grant County By Laws that would 
allow the Second Vice Chair position to automatically serve on the Administrative/Executive Committee. 
Carol Beals objected to the motion since this item was not on the agenda.  Therefore, the motion was 
rescinded by Stephen Adrian and Patrick Schroeder.  This item will be placed on May board agenda for 
further discussion and possible action. 
 


